
General Orders July 2020

President's Special Project - War Dogs

Hello Everyone!

My name is Patrice Pruitt and I have been chosen by Department President Anna

Mauk to be her Special Project Chairman for the ensuing year.  Her Special

Project is "War Dogs."

The U.S. War Dogs Association was established in 2000 as a non-profit

organization.  The U.S. War Dogs Association is made up of former & current U.S.

Military Working Dog Handlers and supporting members.  With the creation of

Chapters, the Association is now represented across the U.S. and together they are

Remembering, Supporting and Honoring our Nation's war dogs and their handlers,

past, present and future.

John A. Meeks II is the Executive Director of The U.S. WAR DOGS Association

Chapter 3 Midwest Region which is located in Kokomo, Indiana.  His e-mail is

uswardogs3@gmail.com. John's main objectives are education and operation

Support Our Paws which are what his chapter's donations are mainly used for.

All the monies he raises or is donated to his Chapter stays in his Chapter and is

strictly used for his objectives.  He sends NO monies to the Association or any  

other  Chapter. You can visit their website at WWW.SUPPORTOURPAWS.COM

to learn more about this wonderful organization.

This year my top priority is to raise money for "War Dogs."   I would like for each

Auxiliary to hold as many fund raisers which can be raffles, 50/50 drawings, bake

sales, dinners or whatever you would like to do to raise as much money as possible

for this organization.

There will be two reports which are due by October 1st and April 1st.

Please note there will be a raffle table at School of Instruction to start fund raising

for the President's Special Project.  The even Auxiliaries in Districts 1-5 are

requested to bring an item to donate.

Respectfully,

Patrice Pruitt

PSP - War Dogs Chairman

317-487-2185

mailto:uswardogs3@gmail.com.

